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Dear LCS Friends, 

I hope that this finds you and your loved ones taking good care of 

yourselves during this uncertain time. While there is so much happening that 

feels out of our control, there is one thing that we can control: our thoughts 

and how we choose to respond to those thoughts. Whether we react from 

a place of fear or dig deeper to respond from a place of calm and hope... 

we get to choose how we will get through this crisis.   

I want to assure you that the LCS Team is aligned to keep LCS’ mission at the 

forefront of what we are doing each day during the pandemic. Although 

most of us are working remotely, we are still taking the time to connect with 

the people we serve as a priority. Please know that during this time (as 

always) we are committed to engaging in creative thinking to design even 

better community focused service options for the people we support.   

On behalf of LCS, please take good care. I hope that during this difficult 

time; you can find a good book to read, take a walk,  plant some seeds, 

learn something new, or find whatever it is that will help you get through the 

pandemic in a way that will bring you some enlightenment, peace, and joy.  

 

-Mary Beth Popchock, Executive Director 

 

Spring 2020 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 LCS’ mission is to provide training and 

community engagement for youth and 

adults of varying abilities to enhance 

their self-esteem and quality of life. 

“POTENTIAL IS LIMITLESS” 

http://lcsracine.org/
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Antoinette started working as a Connect Coach at LCS 

on March 4, 2020. What she likes best about her job is 

helping others and being a positive influence in their 

lives. In her spare time, she enjoys skating and spending 

time with her family and friends. 

 

 

Sandra began her career as a Job Coach at LCS on 

February 28, 2020. She enjoys her job because she says, 

“it’s a great reward to be able to help others to 

succeed.” She has three children, and her hobbies 

include reading and learning how to crochet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glorious was hired at LCS on March 4, 2020 as a Job 

Coach. She has been working in the health field since 

2012. Glorious enjoys her new position because she gets 

to see and feel the happiness that she brings to 

individual’s lives. In her spare time, Glorious loves to sing. 

 

 

 

  
Welcome to the LCS Team! 
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LCS Success Stories! 

Stories! 

 

All stories were made possible through LCS’ partnership with the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR). 

Don (featured on the right) did a Temporary Work 

Experience (TWE) at Pizza Hut from December of 2019 to 

February of 2020. His tasks involved assembling pizza 

boxes, placing card inserts inside the pizza boxes, and 

filling small take out sauce cups with pizza sauce. He did 

a great job and learned a lot during his time at Pizza Hut! 

 

 

Suzie (featured on the left) is currently doing a 

Temporary Work Experience (TWE) at Partners in Design 

in Racine. Her tasks involve washing, drying, and 

folding towels, washing dye bowls and brushes, 

dusting, cleaning mirrors, etc. Suzie enjoys working in a 

salon, and Partners in Design is a perfect fit for her! 

Keep up the good work Suzie! 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

4 

 

LCS Community Services Gives Back to the Community 

Where we Enjoy Sharing Our Time and Talents! 

 

The picture on the right features a 

group of participants who recently 

went on a tour of Uline. During the 

tour, they saw different areas of work 

and watched how items were 

picked, packaged, and sent down 

the conveyor belt to be weighed. 

On the left side, is a group picture of some 

participants who toured UW Parkside for 

their MLK Celebration that took place in 

January. This tour was created to 

celebrate Martin Luther King, Jr.’s life and 

legacy during his birthday month. 
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LCS Participants Expand Their Knowledge of Living Independently 

with Classes and Tours from Wisconsin Universities! 

In January, a group of LCS participants took a tour of Marquette 

University to learn about their “On Your Marq” program, which is 

a college success program designed to assist Marquette 

students on the autism spectrum in navigating the college 

landscape. The top left picture features the group listening to 

their tour guide on campus, and the picture on the top right 

features the group inside the Joan of Arc Chapel. 

On Every Thursday throughout the months of January and February, 

Mary and Sarah, instructors from the University of Wisconsin-Madison 

Division of Extension, taught a group of participants how to be “Rent 

Smart.” This program involved learning how to make a budget, planning 

for monthly expenses, finding affordable housing, completing a rental 

application, and communicating with your landlord. In the top left 

picture, Mary and Sarah are instructing one of the “Rent Smart” classes 

at LCS, and in the picture on the top right, Mary is posing with a group of 

participants that just completed the “Rent Smart” program. 
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Important Dates to Remember in 2020! 

Save the Date… 

Holiday Party – December 4, 2020 

LCS Community Food Truck Rally and Flower Sale – Cancelled 

Holidays/Dates LCS is Closed… 

Memorial Day – May 25, 2020 

Independence Day – July 3, 2020 

Labor Day – September 7, 2020 

Volunteer Day – September 18, 2020 

Thanksgiving – November 26, 2020 and November 27, 2020 

Christmas – December 24, 2020 and December 25, 2020 

New Year’s – December 31, 2020 and January 1, 2021 
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Executive Team 

Executive Director, Mary Beth Popchock 

Director of Community Services, Alison Hoffman 

Director of Human Resources, Paula Albright 

Director of Operations, Michael Snodgrass 

Marketing and Administrative Coordinator, Alison Howen 

2020 LCS Board of Directors 

 

 
President 

Tara Panasewicz 

United Way of Kenosha 

County 

 

Vice President 

Alicia Schmitz 

CCB 

 

Treasurer 

Bruce Battersby 

Retired 
  

Secretary 

Debra Karp 

UW Parkside 

  

 

Members 

Amanda Cupertino 

US Bank 

 

Barry Fries 

Johnson Financial Services 

 

Cydean Jennings 

Gateway Technical 

College 

 

Josh Covelli 

RecPlex 

 

Sandy Herrera 

Kohler Company 

 
  
  

 
  
 

Officers 

 
Brad Pettibone 

Celeste Henken 

John Wargo 

Kelly Mould 

Mavis Rohling 

  

 

Lakeside Curative Services 

2503 Lincolnwood Court 

Racine, WI 53403 

www.lcsracine.org 

Are you an Amazon Shopper? 

 
You can donate to LCS just by shopping on 

Amazon. Shop using our unique Amazon Smile 

link at: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/39-

0810547, and 0.5% of the proceeds on eligible 

purchases will be donated to LCS! 

Members Emeritus  

 

Mike Haubrich 

Myles Mullikin 

Ron Lemerond 

Scott Frey 

Sophie Clay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

  

  

http://lcsracine.org/
http://lcsracine.org/
https://www.facebook.com/lcsracine/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lakeside-curative-services
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/39-0810547
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/39-0810547
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